
From: Jim Conca <james@ufaventures.com>
To: Charles McCombiecharles.mccombie@arius-world.org
CC: Carl & Jackie Allencarlton.c.allen@nasa.gov

Date: 6/1/2013 12:59:38 AM
Subject: Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission study on cancer rates near nuclear

Hi folks,


Very nice cancer study by the Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission definitively showing nuclear 
power plants do not have any effect on cancer rates for those living near them. Period.  So, do we 
have to keep proving this over and over?


http://www.forbes.com/sites/jamesconca/2013/06/01/nukes-in-my-backyard-no-big-deal/

Hope all is well,


Jim
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